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FI-S20S Mold Replacement 

 
 

The existing FI-S20S mold tool will be replaced with a new version. The new tooling will have different 
mold injection gate locations, which are described in more detail below. JAE will conduct quality 
checks and a mold inspection to guarantee the same connector quality before starting mass 
production.   

 

1. Affected Part 
FI-S20S 
 

2. Change of Injection Point 
 
Current Tool 

1 Gate (injection from the point indicated below) 
 

 

     New Tool 

     10 Gates (injection from the points indicated below) 

 
 

3. Schedule 

Date Event 

April 2018 (Mid-month) New mold inspection completed 

April 2018 (End of Month) Start of mass production 

April (and onward) 
Connectors manufactured with current mold tool will be 

shipped until existing inventory of parts is cleared. 

 

4. Other 

 No change for the drawing 

 No change for production site 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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